
  

 

Test on Adria International Raceway with Lamborghini factory team 

 

Just one week after his first test in the Lamborghini Huracan Super Trofeo car, Thomas Krebs was invited to 

do another test together with the Lamborghini factory team in Italy. The test was driven on October 28 at 

Adria International Raceway, located about one hour from Bologna. 

Under extremely wet conditions, Thomas could perform some fast and consistent laps, getting more 

experience with the car and the different driving styles. He made a good impression to the chief engineer 

for Lamborghini as well as the Super Trofeo series coordinator, who both followed Thomas closely during 

the test. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The following day Thomas was invited to a meeting with the chief for Lamborghini’s motorsport 

department, Giorgio Sanna, including a tour around the Lamborghini factory and production in Sant'Agata 

Bolognese. In the meeting some of the opportunities within Lamborghini’s Young Driver Program was 

discussed, as well as possibilities and requirements to become a GT3 factory driver in the future. 

Lamborghini is very interested in young talented drivers, who can become a part of Lamborghini and 

represent the brand as ambassadors. 

More racing to come, as Thomas is flying to Germany for the last VLN race at the Nürburgring this weekend. 

Stay tuned. 


